

Name:.....

Class:.....

Vocabulary

Vietnamese	English	Vietnamese	English
Đau đầu		Ho	
Ốm		Đau họng	
Chóng mặt		Uống thuốc	
Đau tai		Đau bụng	

I. Read and answer the questions

Tim was in the living room doing his homework when he smelled smoke coming from the windows. He sensed something wrong and went to the window to take a look.

As he peered out of the window, he saw a thick blanket of smoke and a large group of people downstairs pointing up at his block of flats. He also heard some of them shouting, "Fire, fire, get out!" Tim panicked and ran to his mother, who was sleeping in the room. He woke his mother up and took the identity card of his mother and himself and quickly ran down stairs. As they were running down, they realized that their neighbor's home, which was two floors below theirs, was on fire.

The firefighters arrived shortly and put out the fire within minutes. They said the neighborhood was lucky as it was not windy, the fire did not spread to the neighboring homes. Tim and his mother had a scare but were glad that all was right.

Questions:

1. Where was Tim when he smelled smoke?

.....

2. What did Tim see when he looked out of the window?

.....

3. Why did Tim wake his mother up?

.....

4. How did Tim and his mother get down?

.....

5. Why was the neighborhood lucky?

I. Read, choose the best answer.

1. This piece of exercise is as _____ as ABC.
a. easy b. difficult c. fat d. confusing
2. John is a _____. He entertains children with his tricks in the party.
a. magician b. mechanic c. tutor d. technician
3. Prawns, mussels and _____ are all seafood.
a. clams b. carrots c. turnip d. mutton
4. Vampires in horror movies usually have two sharp _____.
a. nails b. eyes c. scissors d. fangs
5. _____ you feeling better now?
a. Was b. Were c. Are d. Do
6. You should _____ some medicine because you are so ill.
a. drink b. give c. buy d. take
7. Who _____ you just now?
a. has called b. called c. calling d. call

II. Rewrite the sentences use the words given below.

1. She / look / tried / she/ take a rest./.

2. The weather/ awful / they/ stay/ inside./.

3. if / he/ not /try his best/ he / will / fail / exam ./.

4. The / plumber / come / while/ I was / the bathroom./.
